Biiaza Adhikari

From: Mardy Semmler

Sent: June 16, 2017 1:58 PM

To: Wills, Nicole

Ce: david.a.brown2@shell.com; Bijaya Adhikari

Subject: Camp Farewell - 2016 Decommissioning and Remediation Program
Hi Nicole

Can you clarify to the IWB as to why |EG on behalf of Shell Canada had to submit a project description to the EISC on
April 26, 2016 for the 2016 Decommissioning and Remediation Program? The IWB was not copied on these
documents. The IWB accepted and approved the 2015 Closure and Reclamation Plan. Was there any additional
projects included in the 2016 Decommissioning and Remediation Program that is not approved in the 2015 Closure and
Reclamation Plan.

Please clarify these discrepancies for the IWB. The information provided will assist the IWB in the processing of the
water licence extension.

Thank you
Mardy

Mardy Semmdler

Executive Director

Inuvialuit Water Board

P.0. Box 2531, Inuvik, NT XOE 0TO
Ph: 867-678-8609

Fax: 867-678-2943

Email: semmlerm@inuvwb.ca

Website: www.inuvwb.ca



